

## City of Grand Island

Tuesday, February 23, 2016 Council Session

## Item C-1

## Recognition of Library Director Steve Fosselman for 25 Years of Service with the City of Grand Island

The Mayor and City Council will recognize Library Director Steve Fosselman for 25 years of service with the City of Grand Island. Mr. Fosselman was hired on February 25, 1991 and has served in that capacity ever since. We congratulate Mr. Fosselman on his dedicated service to the City of Grand Island for the past 25 years.

**Staff Contact: Mayor Jeremy Jensen** 



WE HEREBY EXPRESS OUR SINCERE APPRECIATION TO

## STEPHEN FOSSELMAN

For your Loyalty, Diligence, and Dedicated Service During Your Tenure With



Department Director

Mayor Mayor

2/23/16 Date

\_2/23/16\_ Date